
8-1-08 

Sent to: http://www.sec.gov/cgi-bin/ruling-comments 

Dear SEC Officials 

In regard to 34-58107 Amendment to Regulation SHO file S7-19-07 

Sincerely, David Swartout 

I agree with the article below that comes from Forbes and the above letter is quotes from it with word caps 
being my addition.  

Copyright material redacted.  5 August 2008.  Author referenced the following article Roel Campos, 
Protection For All, July 31, 2008, http://www.forbes.com/opinions/2008/07/31/naked-short-selling-oped
cx_rc_0731regulation.html. 
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